
Dear Choir Members, 

We hope this message finds you well! As we conclude our seasonal choir performances, we 

would like to take a moment to gather your feedback on your experience this season. 

Your input is invaluable in helping us improve and enhance our choir program. We would 

appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Your overall experience in the choir 

• Suggestions for song selections 

• Thoughts on rehearsal schedules and venues 

• Any other comments or recommendations 

Please reply to this email by DATE with your feedback. We are grateful for your participation 

and dedication to our choir community. 

Thank you for being a part of our church choir, and we look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Best regards, 

Your Name 

Your Position 

Church Name 

Contact Information 


